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5th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 1 Pupils 

 

Thank you for your continued hard work and resilience during this uncertain time. We are sure 

lots of you are missing your friends and school as much as we are missing all of you but it is 

important we all stay safe. We hope you and your families are well and healthy during this time. 

We have really enjoyed receiving your pictures, videos and updates during lockdown of all your 

fantastic learning. We expect you have had tough days, just as we have, but it is important to 

keep trying your best as we know you do in school.  

 

Remember to keep going with all your Phonics, reading, spelling and mental maths learning. We 

look forward to seeing how far you will be on the scheme and the spelling list when you come 

back to school! You are our most competitive class yet and we cannot even begin to imagine all 

the jelly worms we shall have to give out.  

 

While you have been away, we have had lots of time to think about and plan all the exciting 

learning we are going to do as well as looking at our next topics. Mrs Wild has been busy sorting 

and tidying the outdoor area boxes, which we all know were a bit of a nightmare to tidy away. 

She also found seven rolls of double sided tape! We could not believe she found seven rolls in 

our classroom but she did. We have sorted out all your Transport, Healthy Week and Science 

Week learning for the new topic book so look out for that when you come back.  

 

Remember to look at the school website for any new or up to date information. There is also a 

specific section for Home Learning under the Parents tab. Keep up the fantastic work, Year 1! 

Hoping to see you soon. 
 

Best wishes from 

 

Mrs Latchford and Miss Billimore 

 

Year 1 Teachers 
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